Minutes Selectmen Meeting Public Session November 2, 2016 8:00 AM

Attendees:
Norman DeBoisbriand
Peter Merrill
Bob Wadleigh
David Buxton
NH DOT
Town Engineer
David Lambert's Engineer

Motion and Vote to Open the Public Session at 8:00 AM:

Motion by Norman DeBoisbriand Second by Bob Wadleigh

Vote:

Norman DeBoisbriand Yes Peter Merrill Yes Bob Wadleigh Yes

Discussion: Lambert's Development Water Diversion

Discussion took place about the water diversion plan as discussed at the Planning Board Meeting. Discussion took place about changing the culvert to a larger size that runs under Route 150. DOT didn't think that would be a problem. Bob made a suggestion to divert the water runoff to the east side of the Moulton Ridge Road. It was decided that Bob and David would talk to the engineer about this plan and get back to the Board.

Motion to close Public Session by Peter Merrill at 9:00 AM Second to the Motion by Bob Wadleigh

Vote:

Norman DeBoisbriand Yes Peter Merrill Yes Bob Wadleigh Yes